

1 May 2020

CORPORATE

61 Grahamstown Road North End Port Elizabeth 6001

> PO Box 2002 North End 6056

Direct: 041 503 3111 Fax: 086 673 7309 e-mail: jacobus.leroux@bkb.co.za andre.dutoit@bkb.co.za johan.stumpf@bkb.co.za

Dear valued BKB stakeholder and client,

We wholeheartedly support the decision made by President Cyril Ramaphosa regarding the Corona virus national lockdown.

The BKB Group are implementing and applying our necessary strategies during this extended lockdown from Friday, 1 May 2020 until further notice.

We confirm that the following of our businesses provide critical agro-food value chain services as specified by government.

The following BKB Group services will continue without any foreseeable disruptions to our clients within the current framework of our employee's well-being as a priority:

- Grain storage and handling
- Grit milling
- Sugar packaging and sales
- Lucerne pressing and sales
- Raisin packaging and sales
- Livestock sales
- Retail store sales
- Fuel sales
- Wool and Mohair services

Wool and Mohair receiving and other related activities will recommence on Tuesday 5 May 2020.

Please refer to the BKB website (www.bkb.co.za) for updated information.

Thank you for your understanding and support during this challenging time.

Yours sincerely,

JOHAN STUMPE MANAGING DIRECTOR





Maatskappysekretaris / Company Secretary

J Oosthuizen MEV/MRS